THE WHITE HOUSE
WASYINGTON 409765

<

The Assistant To The President

January 13, 1954

Dear Commissioner Murray:

The President has asked me to reply to your
letter of January fourth®and to say that he
would not wish to intervene is the decisicn
reached by the majority of the Atonic Energy
Commicesion in the matter in question,
particularly since the majority included the
Chairman of the Commission.

I would like to suggest to you that the vrivilege
of apneal to the President against a majority
decision be used with restraint. Unless issues
involve either some basic principle or the

mablic safety, it would obviously be impossidle
to cope with te situtation if the many Commis-~
sicners in the independent agerncies of the
Government apnealed their minority positicns
directly to the President.

Sincerely,

/s! Shevman Adams

The Honorable Thomas %, Murray
Conmissioner

United States Atomic Energy Commission
washington 25, D. C.
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